
-----Original Message-----
From: JV mckiernan fmailto:drjim@greatbayah.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, December 01, 2020 7:50 PM 
To: Michael Behrendt 
Subject: Thursday Historic meeting 

Hi Michael. Just sending you a quick email that I am in support of Peter Murphy's Historic District application this 
Thursday. Thx. Dr. Jim McKiernan. 
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